Hello parents!

The Grade 7 Fundraising Committee is excited to start their hot lunch program.  We will be offering hot lunch meals on Fridays.  Many of you may know that the Grade 7 Fundraising Committee organize events throughout the year to raise monies for not only the Grade 7 class to enjoy a year end celebration, but to also raise money to give back to the school in the form of a Legacy Gift.  Over the years, the Grade 7s have gifted to the school items such as; track jerseys, a new scorekeeping clock, water filtration system, Ipads or Chrome books for an entire class.  This has become an important tradition of helping the school to reach their goals in setting up the perfect environment for our children to learn.  Thank you for your support!


Ordering for the Grade 7 hot lunch fall session will open on Monday, November 8 and close on Wednesday, November 17 at 3pm.  
Once the ordering is closed, we cannot accept any other orders. Orders that have not been paid for by November 17 at 3pm will be cancelled. If you are sending cash or cheques, it must be received by November 17 at 3pm so that we can adjust your account. 
The fall session includes all lunches from November 26 up to and including February 25. All lunches in the session must be ordered by the November 17 deadline. 
Payments can be made by cheque or cash (dropped off at the office in an envelope with your child’s name and grade on it) or by credit card online. Please note, the school is charged transaction fees for the credit card payment so if you’d prefer to pay by cheque or cash, that is welcome. 
If you have NEVER logged into the munchalunch program, please follow this link to register:
https://munchalunch.com/schools/ourladyofsorrows/
If you have already registered and just need to log in, please follow this link:
https://munchalunch.com/login
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU UPDATE YOUR CHILD’S GRADE AND ADD ANY SIBLINGS THAT ARE ENTERING THE SCHOOL. 
When you are ready to order, click on the “order lunch” tab on the top left hand side of the website. 
Feel free to send any questions or comments to oloshotlunch@gmail.com
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